
SERVICE ADVISORY 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
January 17, 2022 
8 a.m. 
 
FURTHER INFORMATION: 
Renuka Christoph 
615-880-3943  
renuka.christoph@nashville.gov 
  

 

WeGo services to resume regular operations at 9:15 a.m. 
Routes are off snow detours and back in full service 

 

NASHVILLE – Effective 9:15 a.m. Monday, January 17, 2022, WeGo Public Transit will resume regularly 
scheduled Saturday service on all local bus and paratransit services after yesterday’s inclement weather.  
 
WeGo Access is operating, but paratransit customers are advised to prepare for possible delays as drivers will 
be proceeding with caution through neighborhoods. Access on Demand will not operate on Monday. 
 
Members of the public are encouraged to follow WeGo Public Transit on social media and visit WeGoTransit.com 
for continuous updates. Customers can also check one of the mobile real-time information tools such as Google 
Transit or the Transit App for detailed information and service updates. 
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 Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 
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